
HKTDC Hong Kong International Wine & Spirits Fair 2014 
Special Notice to Exhibitors and Buyers 

 
 Despite recent incidents in Hong Kong, Hong Kong continues to be a safe city 

with inbound and outbound flights operating normally.   

 

 Within Hong Kong, the Wanchai area is not affected and the Hong Kong 

Convention and Exhibition Centre (HKCEC) is also operating normally.   

 

 The HKTDC Hong Kong International Wine & Spirits Fair 2014 (6 to 8 

November 2014) will continue as planned in Hong Kong Convention and 

Exhibition Centre (HKCEC), Wanchai.    

 

 To minimize any inconvenience that may arise from traffic disruption in certain 

areas, we are working with relevant parties and authorities on measures. Fair 

attendees should allow extra time for commuting and are highly encouraged 

to travel to HKCEC by MTR and Star Ferry to avoid possible road traffic 

congestion. 

 

 The free shuttle bus service between the HKCEC and major areas of the city 

will be enhanced as well.  Please click this link to check the free shuttle bus 

schedule.  

 

 Subject to the completion of booth construction work, exhibitors in certain 

exhibition halls would be able to move in early. Individual exhibitors will be 

notified of the move-in arrangements in due course.  

 

For enquiries on exhibitors’ move-in arrangements 

Name Tel Email 

Mr Ken Li 

Mr Savi Au 

+852 2240 4239 

+852 2240 4231 

ken.kh.li@hktdc.org 

savi.th.au@hktdc.org  

 

 Other enquiries: 

 

Hotline:  (852) 1830 668 

Operating hours: 6/11    :  8:30am - 7:30pm 

7/11    :  8:30am - 8:00pm 

8/11 :  9:00am - 6:00pm 

 

Email: exhibitions@hktdc.org 

http://www.hktdc.com/fair/hkwinefair-en/s/2740-For_Visitor/HKTDC-Hong-Kong-International-Wine-and-Spirits-Fair/Shuttle-Bus-Service.html
mailto:ken.kh.li@hktdc.org
mailto:savi.th.au@hktdc.org
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